
2024 
Holiday 
Door
Decorating 
Contest 

After a multi-
year hiatus, the 
headquarters holiday 
door decorating 
contest is coming 
back to Headquarters!

Decorate your door 
for the festive season 
for a chance to win 
an office lunch.

Ballots will be 
available at the 
Chief’s Holiday 
Lunch, December 
11. All members 
can submit a ballot 
to nominate their 
favourite door.

Winner announced 
December 16.

Member voting: December 11 
Winner named: December 16 
HQ only. More info: rsvpevents@yrp.ca


